Superior Electronics Corporation

Date:; 2015-06-05

To: Federal Communications Commission

7435 Qakland Mills Road

Columbia, MD

FCC ID: K4E135Q

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is to ascertain that Superior Electronics Corporation Product WIRELESS

DRIVEWAY ALERT SYSTEM has been the units used for conducting FCC compliance
testing, the DoC part will be tested by FCC recognized test lab.

If you have any question or concerns, pls. contact us.

Sincerely,

Sandt”

(signture)

Sander Lai

Senior Systems Engineer

Tel: 886 2 2738-1951

Fax: 886 2 2738 4970

E-mail: slai@superior-elec.com




